
May 28, 2021 

VIA	ELECTRONIC	FILING	

Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director 
Public Utilities Commission 
Capitol Building, 1st Floor 
500 East Capitol Avenue 
Pierre, South Dakota  57501-5070 

RE: Northern Valley Communications, LLC – Tariff No. 1 

Dear Ms. Gerpen: 

Enclosed please find for filing revisions to Northern Valley Communications, LLC Tariff Number 1.  The 
specific pages modified are: 

Check Sheet - 9th Revised Page 1 
Section 17 -  8th Revised Page 17-1 
Section 17 - 9th Revised Page 17-4 
Section 17 – 2nd Revised Page 17-4.1 

This filing brings Northern Valley Communications, LLC into compliance with the Federal 
Communications Commission in its Report and Order in WC Docket No. 18-156, FCC Release No. 20-143, 
issued October 9, 2020 (“the Order”). 

Please call me at 509.777.0137 or e-mail me at Tym.Rutkowski@mossadams.com if you have any 
questions about the content or for questions on the filing. 

Sincerely, 

Tym Rutkowski 
Regulatory Consulting Senior Manager for 
Moss Adams LLP 

Enclosures 
cc:  James Groft 

  Tanya Berndt 
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